DEXTER TOWNSHIP
NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST OF VOTING
EQUIPMENT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to qualified electors of Dexter Township, County of
Washtenaw that the Public Accuracy Test for the February 27, 2024 Presidential
Primary Election has been scheduled for Monday February 12, 2024 at 10:00 am at
Dexter Township Hall 6880 Dexter-Pinckney Rd., Dexter MI. The Public Accuracy
Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer program used to tabulate the votes
cast in the February 27, 2024 Presidential Primary Election meets the requirements of
law in accordance with MCL168.798(1). Interested members of the public are invited
to observe this Public Accuracy Test. Please contact the Clerk’s office with any
questions (734-426-3767).

Michelle Stamboulellis, Clerk
Dexter Township

Posted at the Township Hall on Thursday January 18, 2024 12:00 PM
Posted on www.dextertownship.org on Thursday January 24, 2024 at 5:00 PM
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